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SUMMARY 
 
This report sets out the revenue monitoring position for the period to 31 December 2010 and the 
projected year end position. 
 
 
1. Current Position 

  
1.1 The annual budget is as approved at the Board Meeting held on 5 February 2010, 

subsequently amended for the inclusion of the 2009/10 overspend of £18,434. The 
attached summary statement shows the financial position to 31 December 2010. In total 
income and expenditure is broadly in line with the budget out-turn target. 
 

2. Year End Projection 
 

2.1 The year to date actual figures represent the transactions for the nine months ended 31 
December 2010 and are in line with management expectations. At present officers are 
not aware of any anomalies that will distort the overall financial position. 
 

2.2 Board Members will note that based on the financial performance to date, it is predicted 
that at the end of the financial year the budget will deliver a balanced budget. 
 

3. Major Issues and Variances 
 

3.1 There are currently no major issues or variances to highlight. 
 

 
4. Recommendation 

 
4.1 Board Members are asked to note the above information as well as the attached schedule 

showing the revenue monitoring position for the period to 31 December 2010. 
 

 
 
 
 
Report by:   Mike Mitchell 
Designation:   Partnership Treasurer 
Date:  26th January 2011 
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